From: Naomi Heikalo

Sent: 10 May 2018 18:17

To: Alan Hunter

Cc: Janet O'Neill

Subject: RE: Kirkbymoorside Drawings

Hi Alan,

We would like to proceed with the attached floor plans and elevations drawing (KWL/0093/03/12
Rev F) which shows the living areas and bedrooms at the rear of the houses.

The noise assessment prepared by the City of York Council YES Consultancy concludes that the rear
gardens and rooms to the proposed properties (including all living rooms and bedrooms)

will conform with the WHO guidelines on community noise and BS8233:2014. The current proposal
is therefore acceptable in terms of noise.

The client’s offer to provide air conditioning and window fittings for the band hall was a goodwill
gesture in order to provide peace of mind to members of the brass band but these measures are not
required to meet the WHO and B58233:2014 standards.

Kind regards,
Naomi



